
(804) 445-1814 

5090 
1822:LAB:srw 

North Carolina Department of Environment, 
Health, and Natural Resources 

Attn: Mr. Jack Butler 
P.O. Box 27686 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 

Ref: Draft Work Plan for Site Investigations at Sites 3, 7, 
43, 44, 54, 63, 65, 80, and 82 (December 1990) 

Dear Mr. Butler: 

Field work for five Site Investigations at the Marine Corps Base, 
Camp Lejeune, is scheduled to occur approximately June 10 through 
July 2, 1991. Sites 3, 7, 54, 80, and 82 will be investigated as 
identified in the referenced Work Plan, and the upcoming revised 
Work Plan. Site Investigations for the remaining four sites will 
be conducted under a separate field effort. 

Decontamination of heavy equipment will occur sporadically and in 
brief periods during this three week interval. We intend to 
remove any potential gross contamination on-site and to conduct 
final decontamination on vehicle washracks, one located at the 
Marine Corps Air Station and the other at the Hadnot Point 
Industrial Area. These washracks are equipped with oil-water 
separators. Effluent from these is discharged to the sewer 
system. 

As discussed between you and Ms. Laurie Boucher of our office on 
April 26, 1991, you will notify us by May 17, 1991, if the State 
of North Carolina does not concur with approach. 

Our point of contact concerning the above is Ms. Laurie Boucher 
at (804) 445-1814. 

Sincerely, 

P. A. RAKOWSKI, P.E. 
Head 
Environmental Programs Branch 
Environmental Quality Division 
By direction of the Commander 
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